From: Helle Poulsen

To: Legal Mailbox

Cc: Graeme Edgerton

Subject: Regarding Transport of NSW exemption
Date: Saturday, 27 January 2018 10:58:15 AM

To Whom it May Concern

| read with some interest that the Transport of NSW has applied to your office for an exemption of a 5 year
period in regards to provision of disabled access to the Birchgrove ferry wharf which is currently under
construction.

The reason for the exemption put forward is that they need to work together with the local council, Leichhardt,
in regards to provision of a path through the adjoining park.

For Gods sake we are talking about a path through a park that is somewhat neglected and abused by recreational
fishermen that already has a road of sorts in part of the park. There is no need for a 5 year exemption, rather
they should design and build a path allowing disabled access. This should not be too hard and both bodies need
to collaborate and cooperate to commence on this.

Why, in this day and age, do people have to fight for equal access to public facilities, why are the disabled
continually overlooked. Don’t grant them a Syear exemption, make them do it now.

Yours sincerely

Helle Poulsen

Birchgrove
NSW 2041

Sent from my iPad





